UNITED STATES DISTRICT COURT
DISTRICT OF OREGON

IN RE: COURT CLOSURE Standing Order No. 2021-12
/

ORDER
Due to a critical, multi-day information technology project, the U.S. District Court for the
District of Oregon will close on Friday, November 12, 2021. This closure is effective for Clerk's
Office and chambers employees in every Division of Court. Notwithstanding this Order, a judge

may convene court proceedings on November 12, 2021, if the interests of justice so require.

IT IS SO ORDERED.

Dated this 21 day of September, 2021.
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MARCO HERNANDEZ
CHIEF U.S. DISTRICT JUDGE




